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Goal One – Learning 
Spring conferences took place the first week in March and served as a vital opportunity for teachers 
to share progress monitoring updates with families and address any questions or concerns regarding 
student progress. One of the goals of conferences is to foster meaningful conversations between 
educators and families, promoting a strong partnership in supporting each student's academic and 
personal growth.  Panorama surveys were sent home to families prior to the conferences, providing 
insights into student engagement, well-being, and other important aspects of their child's strengths at 
school. Teachers were able to review these results with families, clarify any data points, and ensure 
that parents and guardians feel fully informed and supported. We are confident that the combination 
of progress updates and Panorama results review empowered families to make informed decisions 
and work collaboratively with our teaching staff. 
 
Goal Two – Whole Student 

We are always looking for new opportunities to 
engage our youngest students in meaningful before- 
and after-school activities that support their growth 
and development. Over the course of the year, our 
1st and 2nd graders have had the wonderful 
opportunity to join Mr. K and Mr. Pitassi before school 
for intramural basketball and floor hockey. Whether 
they came every morning or as often as they could, 
this program has been a fun and engaging way for 
students to start their day.  Intramurals have provided 
countless benefits for our Lions. Not only did they get 
active and improve their coordination, but they also 
had the chance to develop teamwork, sportsmanship, 
and problem-solving skills in a positive and supportive 
environment. A big thank you to Mr. K for leading this 
program and to all the students who participated.  

 
Goal Three –Environment 
Our most recent SIP (School Improvement Plan) day was a valuable opportunity to continue 
developing our professional understanding and alignment with the CBE framework. During the day, 
our teachers reviewed competencies at each grade level and collaborated on creating rubrics that 
support our Goal 1 work. We appreciate how our district leadership consistently creates and provides 
opportunities that support our efforts and help us advance both Goal 1 and Goal 2 initiatives. These 
ongoing professional development experiences are essential to ensuring we provide the best learning 
experiences for our students, and we look forward to the continued growth and progress we’ll make 
together. 

Thank you for your unwavering support. 


